
 

 Summer school at La San was a memorable time and the best way that I’ve spent my 

summer. Every year, I always look forward to going back to La San, no matter what time of the 

year it is. La San is like another home to me. Everyone there always shows kindness. No one 

ever gives a cold shoulder to their peers, or discriminates against others. Everyone is always 

kind and courteous to each other. The staff at La San is very considerate, and always does 

whatever they can, to the best of their ability, to help the students. 

 A typical day at La San includes watching a Biblical movie, singing songs, recess, a virtue 

movie, lunch, art/study time, computer class, snack, and swimming time. In all of these classes, 

the staff always tries to make it fun for the kids. So no matter how bad you feel, you will be 

cheered up in no time.  

-Vanessa Nguyen 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


